
 
 

 

Mt Joan Staircase closed due to 
dangerous track condition  
 

The section of the Deddick Trail 
known as the Mt Joan Staircase is 
in a very poor condition and 
unsafe to drive. 
 
Deddick Trail is closed between 
Rich Knob Track and Bowen Track 
for public safety. 
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Snowy Icon 4WD Route Altered  
Track Condition  
 

Sections of the Snowy Icon 4WD route, 
are in poor condition due to storm 
damage. 
 

The current overall difficulty level for 
these tracks is DOUBLE BLACK. 
 

The Snowy Icon 4WD route will be very 
difficult in dry weather and should only 
be attempted by experienced drivers 
travelling in groups with high clearance, 
dual range 4WDs carrying recovery 
equipment. 


